CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



January 11, 2012

Levi Valdez, P.E. George T. Rodriguez Development & Consulting 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, NM 87123

Re: Garcia's Kitchen, 8518 Indian School Rd. NE - Grading and Drainage Plan Engineer's Stamp date 11-28-11 (J20/D008)

Dear Mr. Valdez,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 01-05-12, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:

- Hydrology is requesting that you depress all landscaped areas for water harvesting.
- The concrete curb that runs along the western property line should include curb openings to allow for sheet flows into the landscape areas.
- Provide additional spot elevations around the trash enclosure.
- Plan must show the location of the drain connection for the trash enclosure.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

NM 87103

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

C: File CJH\CC